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To whom this may concern,

I am an employee of Providence Community Health Centers.
| have worked at the main for 33 years 25 of those years was at 375 Allens Avenue.

| have had asthma all my life but | did not start having problems with my breathing until we
relocated at 375 Allens Avenue. | am now on three different inhalers.

There is an Asphalt company a few blocks down the street it is already damaging the quality of our
air. Not to mention how filthy our cars get by the end of each week.

We also have one of our health centers directly behind us on Allens Avenue Chaffee Health center
which is only 250 feet away from where you want to build.

Before we even started to build Chafee Health center we were asked instead of having a parking lot
go all the way around the building that we should have something nice facing Allens Ave.

Because they (the city) was planning on having nice store front building all the way down on Allens
Ave water front.

So we did a nice well-groomed place to sit and relax on one of the benches or enjoy your lunch
outside on one of our picnic tables under a tree.

Only to have a recycling place moved in across the street and the damage it did to all of our cars
when they forgot to spray water on the melted black what ever it was stuck to every ones car within
400 feet.

Now you want to add more pollution to this area where people work or go to see there PCP or even
worse live in this area. STOP with all the congestion it is literally damaging our lungs the lungs of the

future..

PLEASE reconsider and move this Asphalt plant away from civilian’s. We can learn to work together
at a distance.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Linda DeAndrade

Linda DeAndrade
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